
On Wednesday, October 30, 2013 10:17 PM, Vimal Sharma <vimals71@gmail.com> wrote: 
 
 I convey my sincere thanks to ARTEE Central Team led by Shree Umesh Sharma ji & 
Sh. Anil ji, for their support in handling our case. When Government filed S L P in the 
Supreme Court it was beyond our capacity to handle it. 
 
We approached ARTEE Leadership and they immediately supported us . 
 
I also apeal all members, please don't file cases in individual capacity .It is proved in our 
case that it delays the long awaited decision . 
 
Once again we thanks ARTEE for its beautiful support and to provide a huge amount for 
our case . 
 
                                                                             Vimal sharma  and JS Tomar 
                                                                                                EA, AIR Gwalior 
 


